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underworld of the little, diminishing Okay County. As both men go through a series of mysterious and bizarre events,
their lives take dramatic turns that lead them to new revelations about their past, present and future. They somehow
find their fates connected by some mystic, unfathomable power. QuixotiQ is a story about hate, love, dark secrets and
self-realization, one in which hope and despair are found in the remains of shattered dreams.
Southern Sass and a Battered Bride Kate Young 2021-04-27 At a murder mystery–themed wedding reception on Georgia’s
picturesque Peach Cove Island, the bride is doing an awfully good job playing dead . . . Marygene Brown always figured
she’d marry her childhood sweetheart, Alex Myers, not cater his wedding. But the Peach Diner could use the exposure.
Most of the island is showing up—although more for the role-playing murder game at the reception than for the widely
loathed bridezilla, Lucy Carmichael. Marygene may have to smile through the festivities, but Mama doesn’t have to hold
her peace—especially since only Marygene can hear her mother’s ghost. Mama says she sees an aura of darkness around the
wedding. So when Marygene finds Lucy lying beside the wedding cake, buried in batter, with no pulse, it looks like Mama
called it. This is no game. And when the bride’s body simply vanishes, it’s up to Marygene and her best friend Betsy
(cousin to the groom and no fan of the bride) to solve a real-life mystery—with a little help from Mama’s sassy spirit
. . . Includes Seven Recipes from Marygene’s Kitchen!
Link Out Leslie Grossman 2012-12-31 Proven networking strategies to achieve lifetime professional success In today's
competitive market, the typical ways of communicating don't serve the purpose of building strong, long-term
connections. We need to build collaborative relationships that are memorable and influence others to aid in achieving
our goals. What is the first step to connecting with the right person? It's not simply passing along a business card or
rattling on about yourself, it is listening to what to the other person has to say. Link Out is filled with strategies
that can turn strangers into connections that can change your career or business. Explains how to ensure that potential
entourage members perceive you positively Offers a tracking process, which enables accountability Teaches how to
express visions and goals through your personal brand Helps you to transform brief connections into relationships that
produce valuable introductions and referrals Link Out delivers an entourage of people willing and eager to make
introductions, connections, and referrals—propelling one's resume or business to the top of the heap.
To Carry the Horn Karen Myers 2012-10-09 AN ENTIRE KINGDOM BUILT AROUND A SUPERNATURAL NEED FOR JUSTICE, ENFORCED BY
THE WILD HUNT AND THE HOUNDS OF HELL. What would you do if you blundered into a strange world, where all around you was
the familiar landscape of the Blue Ridge Mountains of Virginia, but the inhabitants were the long-lived fae, and you
the only human? George Talbot Traherne stumbles across the murdered huntsman of the Wild Hunt, and is drafted into
finding out who did it. Oh, and assigned the task of taking the huntsman's place with the Hounds of Hell, whether he
wants the job or not. The antlered god Cernunnos is the sponsor of this kingdom, and he requires its king to conduct
the annual hunt for justice in pursuit of an evil criminal, or else lose his right to the kingship, and possibly end up
hunted himself. Success is far from guaranteed, and no human has held the post. George discovers his own blood links to
the fae king, and he's determined to try. But Cernunnos himself has a personal role to play, and George will have to
sort out just why he's the one who's been chosen for the task. And whether he has any chance of surviving the job. Find
out what it's like to live in a world where you can help the Right to prevail, even if it might cost you everything. To
Carry the Horn is the first book of The Hounds of Annwn.
An Offer He Can't Refuse Christie Ridgway 2009-10-13 Meet Californian Téa Caruso . . . her mother drives her crazy, her
sisters give "advice." She has a family just like any other, except for one tiny difference . . .Her grandfather isn't
just in the mob . . . he is the mob! And no one knows this better than Johnny Magee. The Caruso family destroyed his
dad. Now, it's payback time—and he's going to need an unsuspecting insider . . . one who won't realize what he's really
after. Téa loves her family but hates what they do. She's tried to stay far away from her notorious relatives, making a
legit name for herself as an interior designer. But her grandfather Cosimo's gala 80th birthday is coming up. Every
mobbed-up member of the family from San Francisco to Sarasota will be there—and it's time for Téa to face the family or
face the consequences. Intent on using Téa for revenge, Johnny hires her to redo his home, but then she makes him
"offers" he can't refuse. Soon he's falling in love with the enemy and when all the secrets are revealed, what will Téa
do . . . and even worse, what will her family?
The Leader's Code Donovan Campbell 2013-04-09 What does it take to be a great leader? In a word: character. This unique
book by decorated U.S. Marine Corps veteran Donovan Campbell, the New York Times bestselling author of Joker One, draws
on his years of training and combat experience to reveal the specific virtues that underpin effective leadership—and
how anyone can stand up, serve others, and make a difference in the world by bringing out the best in a team. The
Leader’s Code is a practical action plan that can be applied to any situation in which exemplary leadership is
required, whether that be at home or in the workplace. Moreover, The Leader’s Code unpacks the military servant-leader
model—a leader must take care of his mission first, his team second, and himself a distant third—and explains why this
concept of self-sacrifice is so needed in today’s world. Focusing on the development of character as the foundation of
servant-leadership, Campbell identifies character’s six key attributes: humility, excellence, kindness, discipline,
courage, and wisdom. Then, drawing on lessons from his time in the Corps and stories from history, Scripture, and
American business, he shows us how to develop those virtues in order to take the helm with confidence, conviction, and
a passion to bring out the best in others. Being a leader is about being worthy of being followed. True leaders,
Campbell argues, foster compassion for others and they pursue excellence in all that they do. They are humble and know
how to self-correct. Campbell’s exploration of these vital qualities is wide-ranging, as he takes us from the
boardrooms of the world’s most successful companies to the Infantry Officer Course, the intense twelve-week training
gauntlet that Marines use to prepare their leaders to sacrifice themselves for the welfare of others. With faith in our
political and business leaders at an all-time low, America is in the midst of a crisis of trust. Yet public opinion
polls show that there is one institution that still commands widespread respect because of its commitment to character
and sacrifice: the United States military. The Leader’s Code shows that this same servant-leader model can help us all
become our best selves—and provide a way forward for our nation. Advance praise for The Leader’s Code “A refreshing
model for leadership, offering convincing principles and motivating examples that are sure to make a difference in a
leader’s personal and professional life. I can’t remember a leadership book that has had more influence on my
thinking.”—Steve Reinemund, dean of business, Wake Forest University, and retired chairman and CEO, PepsiCo “Donovan
Campbell has written a superb, thoughtful, all-encompassing examination of leadership and leaders. His key lessons,
easily understood and well articulated, are applicable at home, within the community, and to professionals in all walks
of life. The Leader’s Code is an important book for anyone concerned about today’s leadership crisis in our country and
in our communities.”—General Mike Hagee, USMC (Ret.), 33rd Commandant of the U.S. Marine Corps “Donovan Campbell nails
it as he speaks to our country’s need for leadership at every level: at home, in the marketplace, in education, in
government, and in the military. The Leader’s Code is a clear call to be focused on the right mission, in the right
way, and at the right time. This is a thoughtful book that will keep you awake at night and challenge you to dream in
the daytime!”—Dennis Rainey, president and CEO, FamilyLife
Principia Chaotica Daniel Myers 2014-05-29 Principia Chaotica is a flexible, multi-genre game system, designed to
provide a simple, easy to learn framework that would emphasize the role-playing aspects of adventure gaming.
You and Me Against the World Raymond Esposito 2013-01-02 The world is infected and humanity is reduced to creatures of
vicious insanity. Doctor Thorn's rescue by a group of young survivors is just the beginning of their nightmarish
journey to survive. In this apocalyptic landscape, humankind has one final hope that rests on the strength and
determination of 10 young men and women.
The Go-Giver Leader Bob Burg 2016-03-29 “I met last week with your leaders,” Ben began. “I heard what they had to say.
And you know, they make a good point.” He paused. Take charge, Ben, he told himself. Take control. He looked around the
conference room. Take, take, take. Was that really what he was here to do? With their acclaimed bestseller The GoGiver, Bob Burg and John David Mann proved that a heartfelt parable could also express a powerful idea. In The Go-Giver
Leader (originally published as It’s Not About You), they offer an equally compelling tale about a struggling small
business and the ambitious young executive trying to lead them to a crucial decision. Allen & Augustine has
manufactured high-quality chairs for decades. Its people take pride in their work and feel loyal to their owners and
management team. But this revered company is now at a crossroads, hurt by a tough economy, foreign competition, and a
cash crunch. The air is filled with the scent of uncertainty, anxiety, perhaps even panic. Into this setting enters
Ben, who’s been assigned by a larger firm to promote a merger that will rescue Allen & Augustine. Ben’s facts are
undeniable: the chair maker can either merge and modernize or go bankrupt and vanish. So why can’t he persuade anyone
to buy in, from the CEO on down? Will Ben find a way to sway the employee shareholders before the climactic vote? And
can Allen & Augustine survive without losing its soul? The answers may surprise you as you follow Ben on his journey to
understanding that the path to genuine influence lies less in taking leadership than in giving it. This revised and
updated edition includes a new introduction, a discussion guide, and a Q&A with the authors.
The Night Swimmers Betsy Byars 2013-02-12 Retta, Johnny, and Roy have no parental rules to follow, so they’ve made up
their own After their mother passes away, Retta, Johnny, and Roy don’t have much parenting in their lives. Their dad is
a country singer who keeps them well fed but isn’t around much. Older sister Retta takes control, leading her brothers
on all sorts of unwise adventures and promising that one day they’ll have money, safety, and a nice home. When their
dad is away performing at night, they slip into a neighbor’s pool to swim and pretend to have a glamorous life beneath
the light of the moon. But freedom doesn’t mean happiness, especially when a new crisis emerges. National Book Award
winner The Night Swimmers is a moving story of siblings who can count on nobody but one another. This ebook features an
illustrated biography of Betsy Byars including rare images from the author’s personal collection.
Crunch Time Rick Peterson 2017-01-23 An MLB pitching coach and a leadership expert share 6 strategies to help you
handle pressure like elite athletes like Michael Jordan and Pedro Martinez. In his fifteen years as a major league
pitching coach, with the “Moneyball” Oakland A’s, New York Mets, Milwaukee Brewers, and Baltimore Orioles, Rick
Peterson has coached Hall of Famers, Cy Young winners, and many other elite athletes. In this book, he and bestselling
author and leadership expert, Judd Hoekstra make this skill available to everyone. From an insider’s perspective, learn
how you too can become a Crunch Time performer and perform your best in all situations. With fascinating behind-thescenes examples from some of the top names in sports and business, Rick and Judd offer six powerful reframing
strategies to help you see a pressure situation with a new perspective so that it shifts from a threat that can make
you panic to an opportunity for you to shine. With a Forward by “Money Ball” Billy Beane, EVP, Oakland Athletics. 2017
Silver Nautilus Award Winner in the Psychology Category “Rick helped me unlock potential I didn’t know I had. He has a
knack for using humor and anecdotes to enhance his message. I have no doubt that Crunch Time will help you unlock your
potential and help you perform at your best under pressure!” —Tom Glavine, Hall of Fame major league pitcher, World
Series Champion, and 300 game winner “Rick and I had many conversations about process optimization and problem-solving.
Thankfully he and Judd Hoekstra have now memorialized a practical method for getting out of our own way and easing into
the flow that can be applied to any endeavor. Absolutely invaluable stuff. ”—Steven Soderbergh, Palme d’Or winner at
the Cannes Film Festival, Academy Award winner for Best Director
Be Chief Rick Miller 2018-09-04 Reports today indicate that 7 in 10 workers are not giving 100% on the job. Why?
Mostly, they feel powerless. Researchers estimate the cost of this lost productivity at over $500B annually.
Conventional wisdom says Chiefs are special, Chiefs are chosen, Chiefs have titles. And only those at the top have the
power to be Chief. We need a new way to think about Chiefs and power, and we need new tools. To Rick Miller, a Chief is
anyone who fully and enthusiastically connects what they do to who they are, personally and professionally. Rick
defines power in terms of the clarity, energy, and impact we can all choose to build. Miller is a different kind of
turnaround specialist who has led million- and billion-dollar organizations that have unlocked employee productivity,
tripled growth rates, and delivered sustainable growth using a strategy to cultivate teams of powerful Chiefs. An easy
to follow guide that can help leaders at any level unlock the potential in their teams.--Tony Hsieh, CEO of Zappos.com
Inc., and New York Times bestselling author of Delivering Happiness
Every Fifteen Minutes Lisa Scottoline 2015-04-14 A single father and head of a successful Philadelphia psychiatric care
unit sees his life begin to crumble when a teen patient is implicated in a murder and the doctor himself is wrongly
accused of sexual harassment. By the best-selling author of Keep Quiet.
A Step from Heaven An Na 2016-07-26 From master storyteller An Na comes the Printz Award–winning novel about a Korean
girl who tells her firsthand account of trying to find her place and identity in America from the day she leaves Korea
as a child to her rocky journey through the teenage years. At age four, Young Ju moves with her parents from Korea to
Southern California. She has always imagined America would be like heaven: easy, blissful, and full of riches. But when
her family arrives, she finds it to be the opposite. With a stubborn language barrier and cultural dissimilarities, not
only is it impossible to make friends, but even her family’s internal bonds are wavering. Her parents’ finances are
strained, yet her father’s stomach is full of booze. As Young Ju’s once solid and reliable family starts tearing apart,
her younger brother begins to gain more freedom and respect simply because of his gender. Young Ju begins to lose all
hope in the dream she once held—the heaven she longs for. Even as she begins to finally fit in, a cataclysmic family
event will change her idea of heaven forever. But it also helps her to recognize the strength she holds, and envision
the future she desires, and deserves.

A Life Between Us Louise Walters 2017-02-28 ‘The day was set, in her mind, if not in her heart. She knew what happened.
For many years she had re-lived it, frequently, slotting things into place, arranging them to her satisfaction. But had
she got it wrong?’ Tina Thornton’s twin sister Meg died in a childhood accident, but for almost forty years Tina has
secretly blamed herself for her sister’s death. During a visit to her aging Uncle Edward and his sister Lucia, who both
harbour dark secrets of their own, Tina makes a discovery that forces her to finally question her memories of the day
her sister died. Who, if anyone, did kill Meg? As Tina finds the courage to face the past, she unravels the tangled
family mysteries of her estranged parents, her beautiful French Aunt Simone, the fading, compassionate Uncle Edward,
and above all, the cold, bitter Aunt Lucia, whose spectral presence casts a long shadow over them all. Praise for
Louise’s previous book, Mrs Sinclair’s Suitcase: ‘A first novel of great charm and assurance, beautifully told and
utterly gripping’ – The Times ‘A heart-breaking tale of loss, missed chances and enduring love’ – Good Housekeeping
‘[a] charming debut...’ – Daily Mail A Life Between Us is a beautifully evocative story of a family torn apart at the
seams, which will appeal to readers who enjoy family sagas and modern-day mysteries.
The Go-Giver Bob Burg 2007-12-27 A new edition with expanded content is available now, “The Go-Giver, Expanded Edition:
A Little Story About a Powerful Business Idea” An engaging book that brings new relevance to the old proverb “Give and
you shall receive” The Go-Giver tells the story of an ambitious young man named Joe who yearns for success. Joe is a
true go-getter, though sometimes he feels as if the harder and faster he works, the further away his goals seem to be.
And so one day, desperate to land a key sale at the end of a bad quarter, he seeks advice from the enigmatic Pindar, a
legendary consultant referred to by his many devotees simply as the Chairman. Over the next week, Pindar introduces Joe
to a series of “go-givers:” a restaurateur, a CEO, a financial adviser, a real estate broker, and the “Connector,” who
brought them all together. Pindar’s friends share with Joe the Five Laws of Stratospheric Success and teach him how to
open himself up to the power of giving. Joe learns that changing his focus from getting to giving—putting others’
interests first and continually adding value to their lives—ultimately leads to unexpected returns. Imparted with wit
and grace, The Go-Giver is a heartwarming and inspiring tale that brings new relevance to the old proverb “Give and you
shall receive.” From the Hardcover edition.
The Season of Styx Malone Kekla Magoon 2018 Caleb Franklin and his younger brother, Bobby Gene, spend an extraordinary
summer their new, older neighbor, Styx Malone, a foster boy from the city in this lively and diverse story from the
Coretta Scott King Honor-winning author of "How It Went Down."
Take the Lead Betsy Myers 2011-09-13 “Why is it that some people challenge us and motivate us to rise to our best
abilities, while others seem to drain our energy and spirit? What is that particular quality certain people have that
causes those around them to engage fully and feel connected?” You are a leader. You do not need to be in a boardroom,
on a battlefield, or on a ballot to have a profound impact on everyone around you. In this life-changing book, Betsy
Myers—senior adviser to two US presidents and former executive director of Harvard’s Center for Public
Leadership—demonstrates how each of us has opportunities to take the lead every day and shares seven core principles
that will enable us to be more productive, engaged, and successful. From the Oval Office to the playground, cabinet
meetings to kitchen tables, in public life and private, Betsy Myers has seen firsthand the emergence of a new
leadership model where having all the answers up front is less important than asking the right questions, where
strength is derived less from the power you wield than from how you make the people around you feel. With personal
stories from her time in government, in academia, and on the campaign trail, as well as her experiences as a wife,
daughter, and mother, Myers helps all of us learn to set the right priorities for ourselves; to connect on a deeper
level with the people around us; to uncover problems early when they are still easy to fix; to collaborate with those
whose points of view are different from our own; and to push through our fears and live our most authentic lives. Myers
demonstrates that more than simply making people feel good, this kind of leadership can have a profound effect on the
results achieved: it is how initiatives are launched, profits are made, and work gets done. Personal, practical, and
profoundly inspiring, Take the Lead is a book for anyone who wonders where all the great leaders have gone. Betsy Myers
helps us see that true leadership is all around us—and within us.
Ask More, Get More Michael Alden 2014-02-18 A pragmatic and simple self-help guide written by a true rags-to-riches
everyman for everyone looking to improve their life -- I overcame crime, drugs, and poverty to make millions of dollars
in a short period of time. I'm an average guy who learned how to “ask more” to “get more” out of life. The strategies
and techniques I outline in this book can help you get just about anything—a better job, a new house, or a great
vacation—faster and more consistently if you're willing to follow my advice.
Looking Like Me Walter Dean Myers 2018-01-01 "Dion Graham's confident, enthusiastic narration powerfully depicts a
young African-American boy who is beginning to identify who he is in the world. Quincy Tyler Bernstine adds a dynamic
array of female voices. No detail is overlooked in this production.... Realistic sound effects link the audio to the
pictures and reflect the story's urban setting."-AudioFile
Leading from Within Sam M. Intrator 2007-09-21 Leading from Within is a wonderful collection of ninety-three poems from
well-loved poets, each of which is accompanied by a brief personal commentary from a leader explaining the significance
and meaning of the poem in his or her life and work. The contributors represent a wide range of professions including
Vanguard Group founder John Bogle, MoveOn.org cofounder Joan Blades, several members of Congress, Christian activist
Brian McLaren, business guru Peter Senge, and many other leaders from business, medicine, education, nonprofits, law,
politics and government, and religion. In their reflections, these leaders explore how they have been inspired by poets
such as T.S. Eliot, Mary Oliver, William Stafford, Langston Hughes, Pablo Neruda, Robert Frost, Rumi, May Sarton,
Wallace Stevens, Wendell Berry, and Rainer Maria Rilke. "Leading from Within is perhaps the most soulful treatment of
leadership ever composed. Leadership is first an inner quest, and there is absolutely no better place to explore your
inner territory than in the pages of this book. This is an evocative work of art; do yourself an immense favor, and
engage with these amazing and diverse leaders and their poems." —Jim Kouzes, coauthor of the bestselling The Leadership
Challenge and A Leader's Legacy "Leading from Within makes brilliant use of the world's great poets to inspire us to
lead with our hearts as well as our heads. It calls to the deeper purpose and meaning within all of us to use our gifts
to serve others." —Bill George, author, True North: Discover Your Authentic Leadership "This is a superb collection of
poems and deeply personal reflections from a wide range of real leaders. It is a gift to all of us who believe in
bringing our hearts to our work." —Rep. John Lewis (D-Ga.) "The entries in this wonderful anthology are a joy to read
and all the more interesting because of their special meaning to the leaders who recommended them. It is a book that
every nonprofit leader should place among those they draw upon for inspiration every day." —Diana Aviv, president and
CEO, Independent Sector "Leading from Within offers a candid view straight into the heart and soul of leaders striving
to do good and effective work in the world. The poems and commentaries remind us that leadership is always deeply
personal and chock-full of dilemmas that must be addressed by creativity, passion, imagination, and courage." —Jeff
Swartz, president and CEO, Timberland
Lead with LUV Kenneth H. Blanchard 2010 Colleen Barrett began her career as an executive secretary, yet Southwest
Airlines' founder chose her to succeed him as president. When asked why, he said, "Because she knows how to love people
to success." -A Deadly Misunderstanding Mark D. Siljander 2009-10-06 Former Congressman and Deputy Ambassador to the United Nations
Mark D. Siljander takes us on an eye-opening journey of personal, religious, and political discovery. In the 1980s,
Siljander was a newly minted Reagan Republican from Michigan who joined Congress in the same generation as Newt
Gingrich and Tom DeLay, ready to remake the world. A staunch member of the Religious Right, he once walked out of the
National Prayer Breakfast when a speaker quoted from the Qur'an. But after losing reelection, Siljander dove into the
Bible to look for the passage in which the Bible says it is our job as Christians to convert others in order to save
them from eternal damnation. He couldn't find it; in fact, he couldn't even find a passage saying that Jesus set out to
form a new religion. This discovery was the first step on a spiritual and political journey that started with an indepth linguistic study of the Bible and led to the discovery that Christianity and Islam share many base words and
concepts. In his role as ambassador to the United Nations Siljander began sharing his insights on the connections
between Islam and Christianity, with surprising results. A Deadly Misunderstanding recounts Siljander's amazing
discoveries as he travels to some of the most remote and hostile places in the world—deep into Libya, Sudan, Pakistan,
and India—forging deep ties with both heads of state and religious leaders. What he has learned could radically shift
the contemporary religious landscape and help heal the rift between Islam and the West. No Christian or Muslim will be
unaffected after reading this book.
The Glory Girl Betsy Byars 2013-02-12 Anna’s role in her family of gospel singers is an important one—far away from the
stage Every member of the Glory family is blessed with abundant musical talent. Everyone, that is, except for Anna. She
can’t sing or play an instrument, so the family counts on her to sell their music at performances. Naturally, she feels
completely left out. When her black sheep Uncle Newt is released from prison, Anna feels oddly close to him, even
though they’ve never met before. After all, Newt must know what it means to feel like an outsider. But when the Glorys’
tour bus crashes and her loved ones are in danger, Anna can’t sit on the outside any longer. The Glory Girl is a funny,
moving tale of one oddball kid finding her place in her family, and in the world. This ebook features an illustrated
biography of Betsy Byars including rare images from the author’s personal collection.
The Burning Questions of Bingo Brown Betsy Byars 2013-02-12 Question one: How is it possible to fall in love with three
girls in one day in a single English class? Bingo Brown is an average sixth grader with an unusually serious approach
to the business of being twelve. He’s got some “burning questions”—why does he get such wild crushes on girls? How can
he avoid the school bully? Why is his favorite teacher acting so strangely?—and he’s determined to figure them out.
This first entry in Byars’s acclaimed Bingo Brown series smartly captures all the highs and lows of adolescence. This
ebook features an illustrated biography of Betsy Byars including rare images from the author’s personal collection.
Go-Givers Sell More Bob Burg 2010-02-18 With their national bestseller The Go-Giver, Bob Burg and John David Mann took
the business world by storm, showing that giving is the most fulfilling and effective path to success. That simple,
profound story has inspired hundreds of thousands of readers around the world-but some have wondered how its lessons
stand up to the tough challenges of everyday real-world business. Now Burg and Mann answer that question in Go-Givers
Sell More, a practical guide that makes giving the cornerstone of a powerful and effective approach to selling. Most of
us think of sales as convincing potential customers to do something they don't really want to. This mentality sets up
an adversarial relationship and makes the sales process much harder than it has to be. As Burg and Mann demonstrate,
it's far more productive (and satisfying) when salespeople think like Go-Givers. Cultivate a trusting relationship and
focus exclusively on creating value for the other person, say the authors, and great results will follow automatically.
Drawing on a wide range of examples of real-life salespeople who have prospered by giving more, Burg and Mann offer
tips and strategies that anyone in sales can start applying right away.
The Zen Leader Ginny Whitelaw 2012-04-22 Leaders today face nearly impossible tasks. Forced to do more with less,
expand globally, innovate quickly, inspire broadly and—oh, yes—balance work and family. How can one manage all this
pressure? The Zen Leader does not encourage you to just “be peaceful.” Neither does it suggest you work harder, faster,
or ignore the pressure. Quite the opposite: it’s about using the pressure to propel “flips” in consciousness that
create transformational leaders, leaders who create the future with joy and enthusiasm, rather than drive themselves
and their people to exhaustion. The Zen Leader guides you through 10 “flips” that take you from barely managing to
mastering change—not by doing more, zoning out, or pretending you have all the answers. Chapter by chapter, You’ll
learn how to make the “flips” that reframe your life, your leadership, and your world. Discover how you can get out of
your own way and realize The Zen Leader in you.
Life Moments for Women Patty DeDominic 2012-01-31
The Feedback Imperative Anna Carroll 2014-07-08 See faster results through everyday feedback. The Feedback Imperative:
How to Give Everyday Feedback to Speed Up Your Team’s Success reveals the hidden reasons why giving feedback to
employees can be so difficult and yet so urgently needed in today’s workplace, and provides the definitive steps for
overcoming feedback avoidance and taking great leaps forward with employee engagement, retention, and performance. Anna
Carroll applies her extensive research and expertise in business consulting and psychology to illustrate how brain
science, generational trends, our information economy, limiting beliefs, and organizational culture collide in the new
workplace, creating a huge gap between the supply and demand of helpful professional feedback. In her “Seven Steps to
Everyday Feedback” and sixteen tools for self-assessment and planning, Carroll provides detailed instructions for
leaders to execute a feedback turnaround that will quench their team members’ thirst for helpful feedback and build a
culture in which employee-to-leader and peer-to-peer feedback are welcome as well.
QuixotiQ Ali Al Saeed 2004-08 Guy Kelton is a young man with a troubled mind. His shattered dream and the relentless
mundane life he's been living, alone and broken away from his family, takes an unexpected toll on him, driving him to
violent, reckless extremes. He falls deeper and deeper into a bloody abyss; through extremes that would eventually lead
him to the most devastating discovery about his existence. Going through his mid-twenties, Patrick Roymint, lost and
confused, still struggles to come to terms with the loss of his whole family many years ago. But soon as he decides to
change all that and try to rebuild the future he's not had, he is dragged into the unseen, disturbing and filthy
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After the Shot Drops Randy Ribay 2018 A powerful novel about friendship, basketball, and one teen's mission to create a
better life for his family. Written in the tradition of Jason Reynolds, Matt de la Pe�a, and Walter Dean Myers, After
the Shot Drops now has 3 starred reviews! * "Belongs on the shelf alongside contemporary heavy-hitters like Angie
Thomas's The Hate U Give, Brendan Kiely and Jason Reynolds's All-American Boys, and Nic Stone's Dear Martin."--School
Library Journal, starred review Bunny and Nasir have been best friends forever, but when Bunny accepts an athletic
scholarship across town, Nasir feels betrayed. While Bunny tries to fit in with his new, privileged peers, Nasir spends
more time with his cousin, Wallace, who is being evicted. Nasir can't help but wonder why the neighborhood is falling
over itself to help Bunny when Wallace is in trouble. When Wallace makes a bet against Bunny, Nasir is faced with an
impossible decision--maybe a dangerous one. Told from alternating perspectives, After the Shot Drops is a heartpounding story about the responsibilities of great talent and the importance of compassion.
Little Horse on His Own Betsy Byars 2015-12-01 Little Horse had never known the sky to be so black, the air so still.
He heard the big horses whinny again. Little Horse's fear grew. The adventures of Little Horse continue as he makes his
way back to the valley of little horses and his mother The storm sets Little Horse free from the fence holding him
captive, free to do what he has wanted to do since the day the river carried him around its bend and away from his
home-find his way back to the valley of the little horses and his mother. But where should he turn, and how will he
ever return home alive with all of the obstacles facing him? Travel with Little Horse as he struggles against
unfriendly horses, a malicious bird, a pouncing cat, a smoky fire, and more to find his way home.
My Dog, My Hero Betsy Byars 2014-03-25 'My Hero' to Be Chosen: Eight finalists will compete tonight for the title My
Hero. The winner will wear the coveted gold Hero medal. These brave and courageous dogs will each appear with their
nominator who will tell their story. There's Smiley, who fought a giant bull. Bear used his giant paws to save the life
of another dog. Munchkin warned a gardener of a poisonous snake about to strike. Old Dog helped find people buried
under rubble after a tornado. Buster pulled a baby carriage out of the path of a careening truck. Blue, who had never
been known to bark, used his voice to bring help to his wounded master. Dopey's constant barking saved the life of a
baby left in a sweltering car. Little Bit brought love and companionship to a nursing home resident. In My Dog, My Hero
each story is told in the unique, sometimes humorous, but always compelling voice of the person whose life was changed
by the heroic action of a very extraordinary dog. Betsy Byars and her daughters Betsy Duffey and Laurie Myers have
joined forces to create dog stories full of adventure and suspense. Loren Long's paintings capture the heroic dignity
of each of the dogs and heighten the drama of their special stories.
Take the Lead Betsy Myers (Motivational speaker) 2012 "Betsy Myers, former Executive Director of the Center for Public
Leadership at Harvard, Clinton administration insider and COO of the Obama campaign, offers 7 key principles for
becoming a leader in every aspect of your life, and the secrets for inspiring and motivating others toward greater
collaboration and action"-The High-Potential Leader Ram Charan 2017-02-08 Set your sights on High-Potential leadership and help your organization
thrive In today’s tumultuous and rapidly evolving business environment, High-Potential leaders are in high demand. Do
you possess the relationship skills, strategic vision, innovation, and determination needed to thrive as a highpotential leader in your organization? New York Times bestselling author Ram Charan answers that question and helps you
hop on the fast-track to leadership success in this insightful guide. Traditionally, leaders have risen up through the
ranks based on their cognitive abilities, analytical skills, thoroughness, and even perfectionist tendencies, but as
modern businesses have moved to a more digitally-driven model, the criteria for leaders has markedly changed. The HighPotential Leader explains the modern business climate while highlighting the critical role relationship building,
communication style, engagement, and ability to motivate and bring out the best performance in others play in becoming
an impactful leader. Whether you’re just embarking on your leadership journey or are ready to make the leap to the next
leadership level, Charan’s real-world lessons and practical advice will help you discover who you are as a leader,
chart your path, accelerate your growth, and ultimately, become the high-potential leader your organization needs to
succeed.
Lead to Succeed Rick Pitino 2001-12-04 Learn how to be a leader from one of sports' greatest teachers, Rick Pitino. As
Rick Pitino says, great leaders aren't born great; they learn great leadership along the path of life. From the time
Pitino first became a coach at twenty-four, he has been a student of leadership in all its forms, studying how great
leaders from legendary coaches to American presidents to world humanitarians are able to inspire and motivate others.
He discovered that all leaders, on the court and off, in business, politics, or civil rights, have certain qualities in
common; these leaders share key traits that make people want to listen to them and follow them. Now, in Lead to
Succeed, Rick Pitino shares the ten traits of great leadership he discovered and has cultivated in himself, and shows
readers how they, too, can become leaders in their business and personal lives. As the former coach of the Kentucky
Wildcats who turned the team around from probation status to a 1996 NCAA championship, Pitino relates stories of this
experience, and other leadership lessons from his career. When Rick Pitino joined the Boston Celtics in 1997, he took
on the biggest challenge of his professional life, becoming not only head coach but also president of the Celtics. In
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addition to coaching professional athletes with multimillion-dollar contracts, he was assuming a leadership role of an
organization saddled with salary cap problems, limited talent, misfortune in the draft lottery, and bombarded by
adversity on all sides. Facing these adversities, Pitino has relied on a leadership strategy based on his years of
learning from leaders around him and from his own mistakes and successes. Leading isn't about being a dictator; nor is
it about people-pleasing. As Pitino shows in Lead to Succeed, leadership is about communication, consistency, and
selflessness. In addition to illustrating how these traits apply in a variety of business situations, Pitino addresses
these issues: How you can be an effective business leader and still be honest When it's best not to delegate How the
past can hurt you How to get your team out of a slump While Pitino has had great success with his players, he has also
convinced thousands of people in companies across America that his leadership message applies in the workplace as well.
Lead to Succeed is for anyone who wants to inspire and motivate others--be it your employees or colleagues, or members
of an organization you belong to, or your family. A perfect book for executives, managers, and sports fans, Lead to
Succeed can make great leadership within reach.
Tune In to Wow Leadership Sheri Staak 2015-01-06 A viewing guide to help leaders focus on their own development and set
their internal DVR to WOW! The fictional world of TV depicts a plethora of characters who embody what Sheri Staak calls
“WOW leadership qualities.” (Incompetents are not in short supply either.) Drawing from classics and recent favorites
alike, she showcases heroes or leaders from NCIS to Hawaii Five-O - Blue Bloods as well as villains-from The Sopranos
to NYPD Blue to Breaking Bad-to illustrate her insights in entertaining and vividly memorable ways. Far from taking a
conventional approach, Staak posits that whether you’re a veteran executive or an aspiring manager, you can learn a
great deal about becoming an extraordinary leader by tuning in to popular TV programs. She's selected specific "scenes
in episodes" or "instances" that pinpoint what to do and what not to do in the workplace to invest in others,
constantly improve your own skills, build trust, and earn respect. She supplements those “Tune In” features with
practical lists of key actions to take to strengthen the character traits every top-notch leader must possess. And for
times when you’re faced with an issue such as broken trust or poor communication that must be repaired, Staak draws on
her estimable experience to suggest implementable, effective solutions. Those bulleted lists, plus the exercises she
calls “WOW in Action,” will help you quickly evaluate where you stand in comparison to the WOW ideal. Be you a
Millennial or a Baby Boomer, you’ll learn how to become the type of effective communicator, confident visionary,
inspirational motivator, agent of change, and bold decision maker your direct reports will proclaim to be a “great
boss.”
Savvy Ingrid Law 2010 Recounts the adventures of Mibs Beaumont, whose thirteenth birthday has revealed her "savvy"--a
magical power unique to each member of her family--just as her father is injured in a terrible accident.
Total Leadership Stewart Friedman 2014-08-19 National Bestseller “Students talk about Stewart D. Friedman, a management
professor at the Wharton School, with a mixture of earnest admiration, gratitude and rock star adoration.” —New York
Times In this national bestseller, Stew Friedman gives you the tools you need to achieve “four-way wins”—improved
performance in all domains of life: work, home, community, and self. Friedman, celebrated professor and founding
director of the Wharton School’s Leadership Program and its Work/Life Integration Project, explains how three simple
yet potent principles—be real, be whole, and be innovative—can help you, no matter what your age or what you do for
work, become a better leader and have a richer life. In this engaging adaptation of his hands-on Wharton course, he
offers step-by-step instruction to help you create positive, sustainable change in your world. This proven,
programmatic method teaches you how to produce stronger results at work, find clearer purpose, feel less stressed,
strengthen connections with the people who matter most to you, contribute further to important causes, and gain greater
support for your vision of your future. If you’re ready to learn to lead in all parts of your life—this is the book for
you. For a full array of Total Leadership tips and tools, visit totalleadership.org. Also look for Stew Friedman’s
book, Leading the Life You Want, which builds on Total Leadership by profiling well-known leaders—from Bruce
Springsteen to Michelle Obama—who exemplify its principles and demonstrate how success in your work is accomplished not
at the expense of the rest of your life, but as the result of meaningful attachments to all its parts.
Take the Lead Betsy Myers 2012-07-24 A senior advisor to two Presidents and former Executive Director of Harvard's
Center for Public Leadership identifies seven modern keys for successful leadership, citing the characteristics of
individuals who motivate others to meet their potential, work well in teams and become fully engaged. Reprint.
Bingo Brown and the Language of Love Betsy Byars 2013-02-12 Algebra is hard, but love is harder For a twelve-year-old,
Bingo Brown has a lot figured out. He has good friends, he knows how to cook, and he’s even made peace with the school
bully. But the problem with being twelve is that new problems keep popping up and confusing him. Soon Bingo is
panicking over the love of his life moving to Oklahoma, the school bully asking for relationship advice, and his
parents acting weirder than ever. If Bingo’s ever going to make it to high school with his heart in one piece, he’s
going to need to ace every test in the language of love. This ebook features an illustrated biography of Betsy Byars
including rare images from the author’s personal collection.
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